
Olsen RV Park assignments, Fall 2023 processes 
Recipients: Fall 2022 Olsen RV Park season parking pass holders 

As a loyal Fightin’ Texas Aggie football fan and parking patron, the option to renew your Olsen 
RV Park season pass for the fall 2023 season will open February 2 – March 2, 2023. 
Transportation Services, in partnership with the 12th Man Foundation, are implementing a 
change to the space assignment process for Olsen RV Park on home football game weekends 
next year. 

Customers who currently have 2022 football RV season parking passes in Olsen RV Park will be 
“grandfathered” into their agreements with Transportation Services for renewal of their spaces. 
As an existing customer, you will not lose your space assignment. 

Beginning for the fall 2023 football season, vacant spaces in Olsen RV Park will be awarded by 
the 12th Man Foundation based on their Aggie Access Priority Point Program. This change is in 
alignment with the RV parking pass assignment process followed by most members of the 
Southeast Conference and other universities with loyal fan bases. Please note, other Texas 
A&M University managed RV parks are not included in this change. 

Transportation Services’ customers who have 2022 football RV season parking passes for Olsen 
Park, and continue to meet the requirements of the attendance policy, will be eligible to renew 
with Transportation Services each year hereafter and be exempt from participating in the 12th 
Man Foundation’s priority point program. 

Transportation Services’ customers who currently have RV season passes in a different lot may 
request to move to an available space in Olsen RV Park for the fall 2023 football season through 
the 12th Man Foundation football renewal process.  Space assignments are based on the 
priority point program. 

Both Transportation Services and the 12th Man Foundation value your support of the Fightin’ 
Texas Aggies. As we move forward with this transition, know we remain committed in providing 
the experiences you cherish as an Olsen RV Park season pass holder.   

Please contact AJ Wolf at awolf@tamu.edu for any questions you may have about this 
transition or your current space designation status. 

Thank you for your business! 

https://www.12thmanfoundation.com/membership-giving/priority-points/index.html
https://transport.tamu.edu/Parking/rvfootballseason.aspx
mailto:awolf@tamu.edu

